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As spring blossoms and the days grow brighter, we hope this
message finds you enjoying the warmer weather and
moments of calm. May is a perfect time to recharge,
connect, and embrace new opportunities—and we’re here to
help!
At Cardiff and Vale Parents Federation, our doors (and
hearts) are always open. Whether you’d like to join our
upcoming social events—think relaxing workshops, coffee
meet-ups, or family-friendly outings—or simply need a
listening ear, we’re here for you.
Need Support? Want to Get Involved?
If you’re feeling overwhelmed, reach out. Our team is ready
to help with advice, resources, or just a friendly chat. And if
you’d like to volunteer or share your skills—whether
organising events, or lending a hand behind the scenes—we’d
love to hear from you!
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Cardiff Wellbeing Support Service - Focus Group

Are inviting Cardiff residents who are providing unpaid care at home
or in the community — whether that’s for family, a friend, or a
neighbour — who needs support due to a Neurodivergent condition
They are hoping you can join them at one-of-two focus group to
share your thoughts on what kind of support or connection you wan
so they can develop long term support around that. Whether you've
filled out their recent survey (Neurodivergent Support Groups) or
not, your voice matters — and this is your chance to shape what
happens next.

Why we're doing this:
We want to set up a group/s for people providing care to someone
with a neurodivergent condition, but we don’t want to guess what
you need — we want to hear it directly from you.



 

Focus Group Details:
🗓 Date: Thursday 15th May 2025

⏰ Time: 10:30 arrival for 11:00 start and finish by 12:00
📍 Location: PedalPower, Cardiff Caravan Park, CF11 9LB

💬 Informal, friendly chat — tea/coffee provided
 

 
Online Focus Group Details:
🗓 Date: Friday 23rd May 2025
⏰ Time: 13:30 – 14:30

📍 Location: Online via Microsoft Teams
💬 Informal, friendly chat

 
Whether you can stay for the full session or just pop in, they would
love to have you there. If you’re interested or have any questions,
please e-mail carediff@cardiff.gov.uk.
 
Please let uthem know if you wish to attend either the face-to-face
session or online group so we refreshments can be arranged or send
link as appropriate. They understand that caring for someone else
can mean you have to reschedule your life at short notice and
should you aim to attend a session and it not be possible on the day
please let them know so they can try to arrange another time to talk
to you.

mailto:carediff@cardiff.gov.uk














At Cardiff and Vale Parents Federation, we know how tirelessly you
work to support your loved ones. That’s why our social events are
designed to give you a chance to unwind, connect, and recharge. Your
well-being matters, and we want to hear how we can better support
you!

Current Offerings
From coffee mornings to creative workshops, our events aim to foster
community and respite.

What’s Next? Your Ideas, Please!
We’re planning future events and want your input. Here are some ideas:

Spa Days: Pamper sessions to help you unwind.
Holistic Therapies: Yoga, reiki, or meditation classes.
Future Planning Workshops: Legal/financial guidance for carers.

But what would you like?

Your Voice Matters: Shape Our
Social Events!



Volunteers

Could You Lend a Hand?
We’re also seeking volunteers to help organise

events—whether it’s planning, hosting, or sharing a
skill. Every contribution makes a difference!

Get Involved!
📧s that uplift and empower. Thank you for all you

do—we’re here to support you.





Funded short breaks for unpaid carers in Wales

Funded by Welsh Government, the Short Breaks Scheme is a new initiative to
support unpaid carers of all ages in Wales to take a break from their caring
role. A short break is more than just a yoga class or an overnight stay in a
hotel, it is a chance for carers to de-stress and recharge. It offers a break
from the daily challenges of caring for a family member or friend.

The Short Breaks Scheme was launched in 2022 to support unpaid carers
from across Wales to take a much-needed break from their caring
responsibilities.

Funded by Welsh Government, the scheme initially runs from 2022-2025.
Carers Trust Wales, the national coordinating body of the scheme, provides
grants to organisations to enable 30,000 unpaid carers to take a break.

With an overall budget of £9 million, management of the scheme is shared
between Carers Trust Wales and seven Regional Partnership Boards.
Organisations apply for the funding to deliver the activities.

These short breaks have the power to transform lives, offering vital respite
to carers across Wales.

Check out their website below
https://www.shortbreaksscheme.wales/

https://www.shortbreaksscheme.wales/


Your voice is important to us and to your community!

Get in touch by phone, email or smoke signal.

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram


